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July 25, 2017 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
  
Twenty-two companies have demonstrated compliance with the American Chemistry Council (ACC) 
Product Approval Code of Practice for the period of June 30, 2016 through June 30, 2017. All twenty-two 
companies submitted a Letter of Intent. Eighteen companies completed the ACC compliance audit 
checklist and four companies provided verification from the ACC Monitoring Agency that no candidate 
engine tests were scheduled or registered.  
 
The ACC Product Approval Protocol Task Group (PAPTG) is pleased to recognize the following 
organizations:  
 
Afton Chemical Corporation  
Afton Chemical Corporation Test Laboratory  
Ashland/Valvoline Engine Testing Laboratory 
BASF Corporation  
BP Lubricants USA, Inc. 
Chevron Oronite Company LLC  
Chevron Oronite Technology b.v. 
Eni S.p.A 
Evonik Oil Additives 
ExxonMobil Research and Engineering Company  
ExxonMobil Test Laboratory 
Fuchs Schmierstoffe GmbH 
Infineum U.S.A. LP  
Intertek Automotive Research 
Jinzhou DPF-TH Chemicals Co., Ltd (TIANHE) 
LLK-International (Lukoil)  
Lubrizol Wickliffe Mechanical Testing Laboratory 
PetroChina Lubricant Company 
Sinopec Lubricant Co., Ltd 
Southwest Research Institute  
Test Engineering, Inc.  
The Lubrizol Corporation 
 
The ACC PAPTG appreciates your company’s continued commitment to quality improvement in engine oil 
testing.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Dan Pridemore      Doug Anderson  
Dan Pridemore, Chairman      Doug Anderson, Manager  
Product Approval Protocol Task Group    Product Approval Protocol Task Group 


